
COBBLE HILL PARKS AND RECREATION COMMISSION 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

Monday, 7:00 PM January 11th, 2016 

Youth Hall, 3665 Watson Avenue, Cobble Hill 

 

 
Present : John Krug, Jennifer Symons, Shelley Balme, Annie Ingraham, Bill 
Turner, Ruth Koehn 

Also present: Matteus Clement, Regional Director Area”C”, members of the 
public 

Regrets: Lynn Wilson, Gord Dickenson, Alan Seal 

Chair Krug called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm and introduced the present 
Commission and the members of the public.  He recognized all members of the 
CVRD Parks and Recreation Staff.   

Director Clement presided over the election of three members and Jennifer 
Symons, Shelley Balme and Alan Seal were acclaimed.  

John Krug assumed the chair and explained the role and function of the Cobble 
Hill Parks Commission in relation to the CVRD and reviewed the activities of the 
Parks Commission in 2015 and the plans for 2016.  The Cobble Hill parks 
taxation structure was also explained. 

There was an opportunity for questions from the floor.  Several were asked and 
answered.   

The meeting adjourned at 7:42 pm. 

 

Submitted by John Krug 

 
 


